
 
 

 

Acts 20:24 However, I consider my life worth nothing to 

me, if only I may finish the race and complete the task 

the Lord Jesus has given me-the task of testifying to the 

gospel of God's grace.(from NIV) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

January has been an exciting month 

highlighted by three big events for 

TJRM. 
 

One, we launched a web site. 

A HUGE THANK YOU to Rick and Mary Ratkey. 

Rick has been working the site and getting things on it. 

He has done a great job on it and it looks really good to 

me. Our hope is that the devotion section will be used 

and that they will read them and go to their Bible and 

find answers to the great question of life. We are 

praying that the site will be used by God to bring people 

to surrender to the LORD. If you would like to check it 

out, you can find us at 

www.teamjrm.com. 

 

Two, National Fellowship of Raceway Ministry 

Annual Meeting. 

We started with a day of training in Lebanon, TN and 

continued for the next couple of days learning more and 

sharing ideas. It was very good. I hope that some of 

things I found out will be used this season and in 

seasons to come. The encouragement to press on was 

one of the highlights and hearing from both large event 

and weekly guys was really valuable. The fellowship and 

stories were so good.  

Three, 

Madison International Speedway Annual Banquet 

We always enjoy the time we get with the fans, drivers, 

teams and staff of MIS.  
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Things to pray about 
 

This is the time of year that much planning is going on. 

We are trying to get schedules together for Madison 

International Speedway, other tracks and series that we 

are allowed to work with. It looks like an exciting season 

coming up. Pray that we have discernment what events 

to be at what not to. 

 

February 6
th

 we are going to Elmbrook No Regrets 

Men’s Conference and sharing the ministry. Pray that 

we are clear in are presentation of the ministry. Also 

pray that others would want to serve. That is what we 

are trying to do – recruit servants. 

 

Pray for the use of the web site for God’s glory and for 

some to respond to God’s Word that is shared. 

 

Pray for personal growth in all areas of my life. I know 

that I need to grow in obedience and in living holy, 

blameless and pure. That call is in all areas of one’s life 

and it is a high calling. 

 

Upcoming events 
Feb 6 – No Regrets (Elmbrook Church just outside Mil.) 

Apr 18 – Big 8 and Mid AM at Rockford 

Apr 24 – ASA Sportsmen at the Dells Raceway Park 

May 2 – ASA Midwest Tour plus trucks and Sportsmen 

at Madison International Speedway 


